
 
 
 

Students for Life Action Alert on FY25 pro-life appropriation protections: 
May 28, 2024 

 
  
Dear Members of the U.S. House and Senate, 
  
On behalf of our more than 1,400 active groups and 200,000 trained student activists across the nation, 
Students for Life Action urges you to support strong pro-life language in the Mil Con-VA, NDAA, 
DOD, and AG spending for FY25. See more details below:  
 

1. Mil Con-VA 
In Section 255 of the current House Mil Con-VA, there is a strong pro-life provision where 
Republicans need to stand firm and fight for it in the final bill language.  

 
2. NDAA & DOD 

The language for the NDAA is not out yet, however, Students for Life Action urges members to 
keep any pro-life protections that are included in the bill and as always, uphold Hyde 
Amendment protections. We will let members know once the language comes out, and what 
sections of the bill members need to be aware of regarding their vote. As we know from last year 
and the Tuberville battle, the Biden administration and pro-abortion extremists in the U.S. House 
and U.S. Senate will stop at nothing to abuse their power and ignore federal law to fund abortion 
in any way they can get away with. Military families deserve better than abortion. 
 

3. AG  
Restore Safeguards on Mifepristone and continue to keep the pro-life provision to 
end mail-order chemical abortions in the Agriculture Appropriations Bill.  
The Biden administration is desperately attempting to make dangerous chemical abortion 

drugs as available as possible without any health and safety standards in place that protect 

women’s lives, fertility, and safety.  The Agriculture, Rural Development, Food and 

Drug Administration, and Related Agencies Appropriations Act must include language 

that enforces the safeguards that the FDA originally mandated on the use of 

mifepristone. Congress needs to protect women and their children from these 

dangerous drugs and from abusers forcing these deadly pills. 
 
 
Students for Life Action calls on members to uphold the law and stop funding the dismembering of 
children in the womb in our federal budgets. See the letter we sent to the Hill on our FY25 
appropriations priorities HERE.  
 
Please reach out to our Government Affairs Coordinator if you have any questions or concerns at 
sderetich@studentsforlifeaction.org. We are more than happy to work with any office and be a resource to 
help protect life in law and in service.  

 

https://docs.house.gov/meetings/AP/AP18/20240521/117357/BILLS-118-SC-AP-FY2025-MilCon-FY25MilconSubcommitteeMark.pdf#page=77
https://www.studentsforlifeaction.org/letter-alert-students-for-life-action-submits-letter-to-congress-on-2025-priorities/
mailto:sderetich@studentsforlifeaction.org


  
Sincerely,  
 
Kristi Hamrick  

 
VP of Media and Policy, Students for Life Action  


